
CONFIDENTIAL 
MATERIAL 

IN COMM FIL! 

NEW HAMSHIRE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
Debra Howland, Executive Director 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

Subject: ENH Power - DM 12-075 
CEP First Quarter Electric Sales Report 2015 

Dear Ms Howland, 

Pursuant to New Hampshire Code of Administrative Rules, Part Puc 2003.03(b), ENH Power is 
submitting the required confidential filing for the first quarter of 2015 from January 1, 2015 to March 31, 
2015. As required, a report was also sent to the Office of Consumer Advocate. 

An electronic copy was sent to executive.director@puc.nh.gov . 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Best Regards, 

Muriel LeClerc 
Regulatory and Compliance 
April 15, 2015 


